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Reason for Decision 

A Council Motion ‘Not every Disability is Visible’ was referred to the Health Scrutiny 

Committee for consideration.  The Committee has considered its consideration to be 
substantially complete and, at a meeting held on 16th March 2021, referred the attached 
report to the Council for information. 

 
 
 
Recommendations 
 

1. The Council is recommended to note the attached report of the Health Scrutiny 
Committee. 
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